DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS

Bab Kesster, Director

| CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

November 20, 2009

TOM DELISLE
1146 RICE
ST PAUL MN 55117

RE: CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY
776 DESQTO ST

Dear Property Representative:

375 Juckson Street, Suite 220 Telephone 651-266-5959
Saint Paul, MN 35101-1806 Facsimile: 651-266-9724
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Your building has been inspected and approved for the renewal of the Fire Certificate of Occupancy. Enclosed is a

sticker s:vmfyma this accomplishment.

The Fire Certificate of Occupancy should be posted in a conspicuous location near the entrance of the building.

You should be commended for your efforts to provide a safe and well- m'imlalncd property. Thank you for helping to

make Saint Paul a safer place to live and work.

Sincerely,

Steve Zaccard
Fire Marshal



